
OUR MISSION STATEMENT
As a ministry of Christ the King Parish, Christ the King School upholds the teaching of Jesus Christ and the doctrine of the Roman Catholic Church.
Christ the King School nurtures the development of all students through the journey of faith, academics and physical growth in an atmosphere that

encourages them to recognize their strengths, overcome their weaknesses with the opportunity to reach their potential - spiritually and academically.
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December, 2024

Calendar of Events
Week of OCctober 8, 2024

Friday, October 11, 2024 - no school for students - professional development day

Monday, October 14, 2024 - no school - IndigenousPeoples’ Day

Wednesday, October 16, 2024 - Fire Prevention Presentation

Friday, October 18, 2024 - Sports’ Boosters Basket Raffle - 6:00pm - 8:00pm 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
WEEK OF 12/17/24

CTK WEEKLYCTK WEEKLY

Dear God, you are faithful.  You are always present to help your people.  Help us to be
faithful to our friends and family.  Help us to see the needs of others.  Help us to have
your love and faithfulness in our hearts.   Amen

Friday, December 20, 2024 - 8:00 am Mass, 
1:00 pm Awards Assembly 

Monday, December 23, 2024 - Sunday, January 5, 2025 -
No School. Christmas break. 
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MRS. WANGLER’S
MESSAGE

December 17th, 2024

Good Afternoon Parents!

Thank you for being here on Friday. The Christmas Play and Concert were beautiful! Thank you
to Miss Brouillard for all of her hard work. You managed, participated in, taught and pulled it all
together, even with a snow day! Thank you and Congratulations! Thank you also to Donna
Delano-Kerr for her band presentation. Congratulations to all the students too! What a wonderful
night!

*Week #3 of Advent is JOY! Joy that Jesus is being born! Don’t forget to go to Mass. Join us on
Christmas Eve in the lower church at 4:30 pm for the Children’s Mass.
 

*Friday, we have Mass @ 8:00 am, Los Posadas at 9:30 am, and awards at 1:00 pm.
 
*Don’t forget to get your Gala tickets, which is February 1st at Sto Lat.

*Friday begins our Christmas break and we return on Monday, January 6th.

*STREAM will resume in late January!

Dear Christ the King Families,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Christ the King is a wonderful family and I am so happy we are all here together.
You are wished Health and Happiness in 2025.
Always remember that “Jesus is the Reason for the Season”.

Peace, love and prayers,
Mrs. Wangler



2/17/24

The board members of the Parents’ Guild want to wish everyone a very
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. As we finish 2024, we look forward
to an exciting start to 2025!

Our monthly meetings are set for the 3rd Wednesday of every month,
however, for December, we want all of our families to please use the time
this week to spend with your loved ones instead of attending. Our next
monthly meeting will take place in January.

Pathway to Remembrance bricks will be available soon for purchase;
please look for the display in the rectory as well as flyers in student folders
coming soon!

Upcoming Events:
Catholic Schools Week & Spaghetti Lunch: Wednesday,  Jan. 29th
Badger Gala: Saturday, Feb. 1st
Ash Wednesday/Lent Fish Fry: Friday, March 7th
Meat Raffle: Saturday, March 29th

 

PARENTS’ GUILD
MESSAGES
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JV Boys lost their first basketball game of the season 39-19 to Nichols. Christ the King stepped it up after halftime
to score 13 points in the second half. It was great to watch the team make progress by getting back to
fundamentals . They moved into position to out-rebound some much larger players from the Nichols team.
Working together, they made plays to help their teammates get open and offer some second half scoring
opportunities. Last night the boys lost to St. Ben's 11-9 in a game that was close the entire time.  The team
showed great defensive improvement. Scoring was led by Jordan Eger. Russell Dluhy did a great job battling for
rebounds against some tall opponents.  

On Wednesday night, the JV girls opened their season against a fairly evenly matched St. Christopher's team.
Behind the experience of our 6th graders and the exuberance of our 4th graders, combined with some "stout
defense down the stretch," the girls emerged victorious by a score of 16-14. Scoring was led by Emma Hartrich
with 8 points, Brielle Dallas with 6 points, and Abby Cavarella with 2 points. 

Varsity boys lost their opening game of the season against St. Mark's last week. Scoring was led by Wyatt Pegnia
and Matthew Klein Jr. The team showed great teamwork and hustle for their first time in live action as a unit.
They look to bounce back with two games this week.

JV Girls:
Tuesday, 12/17 vs. St. Ben's at 7:30pm @ CTK
Thursday, 12/19 vs. St. Chris at 7pm @ The Park School

Varsity Boys:
Tuesday, 12/17 vs. Notre Dame at 7pm @ Queen of Heaven
Thursday, 12/19 vs. Queen of Heaven at 6pm @ CTK

Go Badgers!

 

SPORTS’ BOOSTERS 
MESSAGES
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Your paragraph text

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_PbdbvU2T9egs3mst4T31uZJQZkxLwSrXc0_ml0C1ln1iqQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


FACULTY & STAFF
CONTACT INFORMATION

Principal - Mrs. Maria Wangler

Rev. Msgr. Paul A. Litwin

Office Manager - Mrs. Annette Della Posta

Health Office - Miss Justin

Pre-K3 - Ms. Kim Ferron

Pre-K4 - Mrs. Amy Connolly

Kindergarten - Mrs. Nicholson

First Grade - Miss Kelly Griebner

Second Grade - Miss Stephanie Hannold

Third Grade - Mrs. Pam Piotrowski

Fourth Grade - Mr. Christopher Downey

Fifth Grade - Miss Nicole Jaszczak

Math - Mrs. Cara Swisher

Social Studies - Mrs. Lena Blair

ELA - Mrs. Lauren Berowski

Middle School Religion - Miss Doka

Latin - Mrs. Frances Antoniadis

Spanish - Mrs. Maureen Pfeifer

Music/Art - Ms. Reilly Brouillard

Science - Mrs. Debra Abrams

mwangler@myctkschool.com

716-839-1430

office@myctkschool.com

sjustin@myctkschool.com  &  716-314-7321

kferron@myctkschool.com

aconnolly@myctkschool.com

fnicholson@myctkschool.com

kgriebner@myctkschool.com

shannold@myctkschool.com

ppiotrowski@myctkschool.com

cdowney@myctkschool.com

njaszczak@myctkschool.com

cswisher@myctkschool.com

lblair@myctkschool.com

lberowski@myctkschool.com

mdoka@myctkschool.com

fantoniadis@myctkschool.com

mpfeifer@myctkschool.com

rbrouillard@myctkschool.com

mkleinpe@myctkschool.com

dabrams@myctkschool.com

Technology - Mr. Michael Wesolowski
....................................mwesolowski@myctkschool.com 
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Physical Education - Mr. Matthew Klein ...................................

....................................................
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AIS - Miss Jennifer Porreca ..................................................jporreca@myctkschool.com



CATHOLIC SCHOOL ADMINISTRATORS/STAFF/PASTORS/SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS
AND PARENTS-YOU ARE INVITED!

Three years ago, our foundation was founded to reimagine the financial model to support the
operational budgets of our Catholic elementary schools in the Diocese of Buffalo.
Originally named the Catholic Children’s Learning Corporation we are now
known also as the Foundation for WNY Catholic Schools. We are hosting a
series of events throughout the diocese to update you on our mission, what
we have been working on, and how we can work together to ensure that
every family that wants a Catholic education will always have that
opportunity for generations to come.
Below are the dates, locations and times of each event.  You are welcome to attend the location that
is most convenient for you!  Please RSVP to the foundationalcclcbuffalo@gmail.com so we can
prepare for your attendance.   You can find us on the web at cclcbuffalo.org.
Sincerely,
Dr. Michael C. LaFever, President  !



Monday, January 27th

Notre Dame Academy

Parish Center

260 Okell St.

Buffalo, N.Y. 14220

Tuesday, January 21st

Southtowns Catholic School (Parish Community Room)

2052 Lakeview Rd.

Lake View, N.Y. 14085

Wednesday, January 15th

St. Peter School

140 North Sixth St.

Lewiston, N.Y. 14092

Wednesday, January 29th
St. Stephen School (Church Hospitality Room)

Locations for Foundation Meetings.

All meetings begin at 6:30 p.m. Deadline to RSVP IS ONE WEEK PRIOR TO
THE EVENT. RSVP AT cclcbuffalo@gmail.com
Thursday, January 9th

Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament School at St. Martha Parish

20 French Rd

Depew, N.Y. 14043


